
Bellic´s Room
Life is very difficult, and more difficult for a perverse 
mathematician immersed in crime. Well ... What does 
it mean today to be a mathematician? For Christopher 
bellic is the hope he can escape a past as a  nerd in 
school, but you must deal with the disappearance of a 
number  of  busybodies  with  an  intellect  more 
developed than yours. As his companions ascend in 
the accounting firm, he deals drugs in a neighborhood 
crime.  Why?  Because  nobody  appreciates  his 
mathematical  instinct? Is  it  because he didn´t  study 
enough  because  of  the  humiliation  of  his  old 
teammates, or because he have not a career? ... He 
is accumulating debts and is dragged into a criminal 
underworld  by  a  series  of  corrupt,  thieves  and 
murderers.  He  discovers  that  the  reality  is  very 
deferential  to  that  dream.  He  must  act,  decides  to 
create a room with a perfectly designed mechanism in 
an  old  slaughterhouse  on  the  outskirts  of  the  city. 
Bellic  falsify  a  somewhat  mysterious  invitations 
addressed to Juli, Charlott and Roman, where it would 
be printed the following words:  It´s going to hold a 
meeting for  most famous mathematicians of  the 
city and you're invited. We're going to show you 
the  biggest  problem  ever  solved.  Will  you  be 
ready?  Because  misspellings  you  could  see  that  it 
was not an official event but a trap. But no one noticed 
it. When the invitations arrived at their destination, he 
made sure that none of them misses the event. The 
plan consisted of meeting the three of them inside the 



room,  Christopher  would  pretend to be a  guest  but 
mysteriously  it  would  disappear  without  a  trace, 
closing the door behind the room. Then they would be 
enclosed  within  four  concrete  indestructible  walls. 
From  his  mobile  phone,  he  would  send  high  level 
math problems to a small  computer  situated in  one 
corner. At first it would be easy, but it would advance 
the time and they would be complicating, so much fail, 
crucial  failure for  them, they will  begin to wane the 
wall to crush them. There is no escape, no one knows 
your plan,  only you,  you must  help them, unlocking 
codes, but ... Will you can?
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